
As a UK based payroll agent (who also undertake Irish payroll services), I would encourage you not to 

make the following two mistakes that were made implementing RTI:- 

1.  The specification given to payroll providers was mainly through complex documentations
and different software providers interpreted this in different ways.

2. In the UK there is no “balance check”, we have a freedom of information request showing
that 97,000 employers have disputed the charge levied. I believe employers should have to
confirm the amount of their submission before it is finalised.

Feel free to contact me if you would like to know our experience as we were involved in the UK 

implementation right from the trial stage. 

Kind Regards 

Matt 

Matt Portt
matt.portt@portt.co.uk

2 The Crescent, Taunton, TA1 4EA
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